

Shawn Phipps, President Karen Polastri, Executive Director Occupational Therapy Association of California PO Box 276567 Sacramento, CA 95827-6567

Dear Karen and Shawn~

As I renew my membership in OTAC I am reminded of how optimistic I feel about the profession under your leadership. In spite of the less than rosy situation currently facing the state of CA, OTAC is a shining example of fresh energy and innovative ideas for the future.

As a member for more than 30 years, I can feel and see the change that has occurred. The annual conference, the newsletter, the legislative efforts and the visibility of the leadership are all great examples of the "new" OTAC. I am impressed and appreciative of the work being done by OTAC on behalf of occupational therapists in California.

Thank you so very much for all everything you do on our behalf. I hope that every OT in the state will show support for your leadership by joining OTAC. After all you are doing for us, initiating or maintaining our membership is the very least we can do!

Sincerely,

Zoe Mailloux, MA, OTR/L, FAOTA

Executive Director of Administration and Research